
Hello everyone, 

Here at Our Lady Queen of the Apostles we follow the directives set forth by the Diocese 
of Palm Beach.  We just received a new update regarding Masses and liturgical exercises.  
Effective Friday, March 20, all Masses are cancelled and the church will be closed until 
further notice.  Included in this cancellation is Stations of the Cross, all parish activities, 
meetings and prayer groups.  The Adoration Chapel will also be closed until further 
notice.  Any Mass intentions that were being offered for the upcoming days will be 
celebrated in private Masses at the rectory chapel by me and Father Laurent. 

Because of this ongoing situation, we are experiencing a significant decrease in our 
weekly offertory.   I ask that everyone prayerfully consider signing up for Online Giving.  
You can do this through our website, www.olqa.cc, and click on the GIVING link at the top 
of the webpage.  

I encourage you and your family to join the diocese in the televised Sunday Mass and to 
spiritually receive communion at that time.  You can view the weekly Sunday Mass  on 
channel CW34 at 10:30.  You can also view past Masses by going to the diocese website, 
www.diocesepb.org, and follow the link at the top of the page. 

I also invite you and your family to pray the rosary every evening at 9:00pm (Mary’s hour) 
so that we will be united together.   

I pray for each one of you.  Please pray for me and for Father Laurent. 

With my blessing, 

Father Andy 


